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Comments: Hi Bret,

 

I'm out fishing but heard third hand there is a proposal to use Kah Sheets and Breiland Slough (cabins I assume)

for a filming project during October and November. During the 2000s I participated many times in a yearly

extended family deer hunt using the Kah Sheets cabin and it was a time of great memories and even a few deer

that were always put to good use. Please keep the potential loss and disruption such a project could cause in

mind when deciding how to allocate access to these cabins. Thanks! -Bob Martin, Petersburg


